MANUFACTURING

Cub Manufacturing News 4/8/2016

This week has been quiet as Mr. Lamb was out on Monday and we had an e-Learning day

on Wednesday. An e-Learning day is when the students can stay at home and do class work on
their devices via the internet.

Projects:
We only have four of the eight brackets done for Rykers’ Ridge due to a miscommunication

between Mr. Lamb and Alex Taylor. Alex Taylor accidentally welded a part on in the wrong
position and we have to make new ones. This gives us an opportunity to learn and understand
the importance of communication and clarification on the job. When this happens it impacts
materials, time, cost, and labor on the job - a valuable lesson learned in a safe environment.

We are beginning work on another tire rack for Advantage Auto. It is the same design and
seems to be working nicely for the customer.

We are still improving upon the Chicken Grill. We have successfully delivered our first
customer invoice!

Chicken grill:
We are still working on the prototype for the grill. We have learned some improvements are

necessary as the meat cooks too quickly and has a tendency to burn on the outside on the grates
we designed for the chicken grill. So we are taking a look at some other options to try.

Invoice

Jacob Holley has worked with some local business partners to develop an invoice template that
we can start giving the customers as proof of sale. With this process in place, we are one step
closer to becoming a successful business!

We thank each and everyone of our supporters. For without them there would be no Cub
Manufacturing, we appreciate you and think of you as part of our growing family!
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Invoice Date: 4/5/2016
Invoice Number.

TO: Super ATV,
X0

The invoice template for our customers.



